vears beyond the fiftieth anniversary, we may hope and pray
for our old church that the same happy union services, simple,
heaviy and reverent, may continue with God's blessing to
influence us for good and that we may all do what is in our
power to uphold them and so to carry on the good work which
those who loved to worship here have passed on to us.

Written at the request of the Church Meeting by Sarah
B. Tibbits.




